
The child can have an 
‘advocate’ with them. 
This is an adult you 
they can choose to be 
there to support them 
and help them 
understand. 

The Children’s Hearing 
Panel relies on 
volunteers to work on 
the panel and to 
supervise the 
Compulsory 
Supervision Orders – 
they are often 
understaffed. 

Panel meetings can 
become a long and 
drawn out process. 
They often take months 
to arrange and can be 
delayed if panel 
members are 
unavailable. 

The Children’s Hearing 
Panel is very ‘child 
focused’ and all 
language and 
documents used is very 
child friendly – helping 
the child understand 
what is happening. 
 

The CHP deals with 
offenders and children 
in need under the same 
system – this is 
because the two often 
correlate. The hope is 
they can stop the cycle 

The CHP is often 
described as powerless 
– if a parent or carer 
refuses to cooperate 
with the panel it can 
take months to arrange 



continuing if caught 
early. 

a court date with a 
Sheriff.  

The Children’s Hearing 
Panel can be 
intimidating for young 
people. There are 3 
panel members and a 
Reporter as well as 
teachers, social 
workers and parents. 

The CHP has a variety 
of options available to 
help the child and 
family address the 
behaviours or 
situations they have 
faced. All decisions are 
made in the best 
interest of the child. 
 

The CHP is less 
intimidating than an 
official Court hearing 
and Court is only used 
for very serious crimes 
committed by those 
under 16.  

Some see this as a 
‘soft’ way of dealing 
with criminal behaviour 
and it does not prevent 
crime in later life as 
reoffending rates 
remain high. 
 

Cuts in services and an 
increase in demand 
means that staff are 
under greater pressure 

Staff are highly trained 
and come from 
different social and 
economic 
backgrounds. 



 

to help each individual 
child 


